






T  4  �e Memorial Foundation of the 
Germanna Colonies in Virginia, Inc.
P.O. Box 279
Locust Grove, VA 22508-0279

CONTACT GERMANNA
P.O. Box 279
Locust Grove, VA 22508-0279

540-423-1700  
(O�ce Hours 1-5 pm, Tues-Sat)

Foundation@Germanna.org

www.GERMANNA.org  

LEFT: Laura Hoffman, wife of Trustee Keith Hoffman, received the 
“Friendship Award” from the German Embassy for her work to revive 
the German-American Friendship Garden on the National Mall in 
Washington, DC.  German Ambassador Peter Ammon invited her to 
help plant the final shrub in a widely-attended ceremony.

MORE INSIDE: 
•	 Germanna at National Genealogy Society
•	 Germanna loses two beloved friends and 

supporters: Robert Lee Yeager III and 
Cornwall Martin

•	 Delegation from Germany coming to 
Reunion

•	 Last chance to register for the 
Conference & Reunion!
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Go to our website, GERMANNA.ORG to join or renew your 
membership in the Germanna Foundation, a non-profit 501(c)3 
educational foundation sustained by the volunteer efforts and 
donations of its members. Yearly dues are only $35 single or $45 per 
family for home delivery. Together, we can:

•	 Protect the Fort Germanna and Enchanted Castle archaeology 
site, Salubria and the Germanna cultural landscape.

•	 Preserve the legacy of those pioneers who settled the frontier of 
colonial Virginia and their descendants.

•	 Cultivate closer trans-atlantic friendships.

BREAKING NEWS!
Generous Rose Marie Martin 

donation of Spotswood Spring site  

A Family of 
Families Since 

1956


